Proposed Interconnection Application Withdrawal Letter
1-18-13
Dear Interconnecting Customer,

Pursuant to Section 3.6(a) of X Company’s Standards for Interconnection of Distributed Generation Tariff (“Interconnection Tariff”) developed in compliance with Massachusetts’ standards of interconnection, you are receiving this letter because you or your designated alternate contact have not been in contact with X Company for more than 30 Business Days regarding your Interconnection Application for a Distributed Generation facility.  In the event that you or your designated alternate contact do not contact X Company within 30 Business Days, your Interconnection Application will be considered withdrawn, as required by Section 3.6 (a) of the Interconnection Tariff approved by the Massachusetts Department of Public Utilities (“Department”).  The 30 Business Day timeline will begin running on the next Business Day following the date this letter was sent.  Any fees paid in connection with an Interconnection Application that has been withdrawn according to Section 3.6(a) of the Interconnection Tariff shall not be refunded.  
If your Interconnection Application has been withdrawn pursuant to Section 3.6(a) of the Interconnection Tariff and you subsequently decide to pursue the interconnection of a Distributed Generation facility in the future, you will need to reapply, including the payment of all relevant fees, in compliance with X Company’s Interconnection Tariff.  X Company will retain any work done on a withdrawn Interconnection Application for a period of no less than one year.

If you or your designated alternate do contact X Company within 30 Business days, your Interconnection Application will then follow the time frames set out for On-Going Interconnecting Customer Time Fame Compliance.  The applicable time frames can be found in Section 3.6(b) of X Company’s Interconnection Tariff.  


Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.  If you have any questions, please contact XX.







Sincerely, 
